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Restaurant Finance Week 2020
Presented by Restaurant Finance Monitor

November 9–13, 2020

Derek Ladgenski, a partner in the Commercial Finance practice, will participate in "What the 
Restaurant Finance World Will Look Like in 2021" at 12:00 p.m. (CT) on Monday, November 9. 
Panelists will examine capital market conditions and share their predictions for what should be a very 
interesting year given that caution is the order of the day in credit, and just because there is plenty of 
dry powder on the sidelines doesn't mean dealmakers will be as aggressive as they were pre-COVID-
19.

Learn more about Restaurant Finance Week 2020.
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For more information, contact your Katten attorney or any of the following attorneys.

Derek F. Ladgenski
+1.312.902.5485
dl@katten.com
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